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Dr. Martha D. Saunders President
University of West Florida 11000 University Parkway
Pensacola, FL 32514-5750 Dear Dr. Saunders:
Congratulations on the remarkable milestone of your inauguration as the sixth President of the University of West Florida! I know that your leadership represents new beginnings, change and great promise for the University of West Florida and the higher education community. I wish you much success, and I'm so sorry my schedule will prevent me from attending the ceremony on April 21st.

The presidency is a challenging experience, yet an exciting and remarkable opportunity. We have been given a rare gift - the opportunity to truly make a difference in the lives of many people, particularly those who will shape our future. I hope you will find it to be just as rewarding as I have!

On behalf of the faculty, staff and student body of Young Harris College, I extend warmest congratulations on your inauguration as President of the University of West Florida.

With kindest regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Cathy Cox President
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